

Continuum Health Partners, Inc.

Patricia A. Balsamini Vice President

Development Department 555 West 57th Street, 18th floor New York, NY 10019 Tel: 212 636-8438 Fax: 212 636-8401

www.chpnyc.org

August 11, 2010

Ms. Vicki Fenton
President
The Eve Fenton Love-All Foundation, Inc.
PO Box 1258 Grand Central Station
New York, NY 10163

Dear Ms. Fenton:

It is my pleasure to thank you for The Eve Fenton Love-All Foundation's gift to the Milton and Bernice Stern Department of Pediatrics at Beth Israel Medical Center. I appreciate your partnership in our efforts to provide the highest quality care in a compassionate environment.

As requested, your donation has been allocated to pediatric endocrinology and the Pediatric Intensive Care Unit. It is wonderful to know that you have made this personal investment in our continued success. On behalf of our young patients and their families, thank you again for this meaningful support.

Sincerely

Patricia A. Balsamini

Vice President for Development

your support! for

/sb

In accordance with provisions of the Internal Revenue Service Code, we affirm that no goods or services were provided in exchange for the contribution acknowledged above. Please feel free to contact the Continuum Development Office at 212-636-8400 should you have any questions or require additional information.

Continuum Health Partners, Inc.

Bethisrael

University Hospital and Manhattan Campus for the Albert Einstein College Roosevelt Hospital

Academic Affiliate of Columbia University College of Physicians St. Luke's Hospital

Academic Affiliate of Columbia University College of Physicians Long Island College Hospital

University Teaching
Hospital of SUNY Drawstate Medical Conte

NY Eye & Ear Infirmary

Affiliated Teaching Hospital of New York Medical College



Continuum Health Partners, Inc.

Patricia A. Balsamini

Vice President

Development Department 555 West 57th Street, 18th floor New York, NY 10019 Tel: 212 636-8438 Fax: 212 636-8401

www.chpnyc.org

August 10, 2010

Ms. Vicki Fenton The Eve Fenton Love-All Foundation, Inc. PO Box 1258 Grand Central Station New York, NY 10163

Dear Ms. Fenton

Thank you for your gift through the The Eve Fenton Love-All Foundation to the Hyman-Newman Institute for Neurology and Neurosurgery and the Child Life Program at Roosevelt Hospital. It is contributions such as yours that help sustain the services of the Hyman-Newman INN, making it possible for us to provide state-of-the-art medicine and introduce new programs.

The Child Life Program plays a significant role in making the hospital experience a positive one for our pediatric patients. The program gives young children the developmental, emotional, and psychological support they need to overcome fear while in the hospital. Again, you have our heartfelt appreciation for this gift and the encouragement that it represents.

Sincerely.

Patricia A. Balsamini

Vice President for Development

/sb

In accordance with provisions of the Internal Revenue Service Code, we affirm that no goods or services were provided in exchange for the contribution acknowledged above. Please feel free to contact the Continuum Development Office at 212-636-8400 should you have any questions or require additional information.

Continuum Health Partners, Inc.

Beth Israel

University Hospital and Manhattan Campus for the Albert Einstein College Roosevelt Hospital

Academic Affiliate of Columbia University College of Physicians St. Luke's Hospital

Academic Affiliate of Columbia University College of Physicians Long Island College Hospita

University Teaching
Hospital of SUNY Drawnstate Modical Conte

NY Eye & Ear Infirmary

Alfiliated Teaching Hospital of New York Medical College